Please oppose HB 3063 and preserve the right for families to choose and have options which
pharmaceutical products are appropriate for their children. A law that forced people to use
pharmaceutical drugs is going too far.

Not all children respond the same way to vaccines. A blanket "one size fit all" approach to healthcare is
irresponsible and not ethical medical practice.

The fact is, according to the CDC vaccine information inserts, vaccines are not without sides effects, risk
of harm or even death.

As of January 2, 2019 there has been 1258 claims filed in the federal Vaccine Injury Compensation
Program for injuries and deaths following MMR vaccine.

The National Vaccine Injury Compensation Program (VAERS) unfortunately has paid out 4 billion dollars
to vaccine damaged victim.

The AMA in section 9;133 Routine Universal Immunization of Physicians code of Ethics affirm the right to
both religious and philosophical exceptions for themselves to decline vaccinations.
Removing philosophical exemptions for vaccines mandates for schools children then is hypocritical.

Vaccine manufacturers and doctors who administer vaccines are shielded from liability.
Kind Regards,

Scott Sargeant
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